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Change to Product, Bulletin #6 of 2006
December 5, 2006

New Manufacturing Process & Part Number for Rear Hinge Tab
Old Part Number #545-013, New Part Number #540-157

Effective December 15, 2006, the rear hinge tab (545-013) on the SuperLite-17B will change 
from a welded part to a single piece of stainless steel cut by a water jet (540-157). This new fabrication 
process will allow faster production, yet still provide a part with the same functionality and strength as 
the original hinge tab.

The old style hinge tab (545-013) is no longer available and is replaced by the new fabrication, 
540-157. If you have further questions, please contact the Kirby Morgan sales department at 805-928-
7772 or email sales@kirbymorgan.com.

If you have comments on Kirby Morgan products or designs, please see the Feedback Section on 
our new website at www.kirbymorgan.com. Click on the tab that says “Service and Support” to access 
this feature.

The old style hinge 
tab (545-013) was 
made from two pieces 
of stainless steel.

The new style hinge tab 
(540-157) is cut from a 
single piece of stainless 
steel .


